
December 2, 1963 

Rabbi MauriceALamn 
23 Flower Avenue 
Floral Park, New York 

Dear Moishe: 

T just received a letter from Uncle in which 
he expressed astonishment that you never wréte 
to him acknowledging receipt of his Sefer 
(about which he $8 as proud as can be), which 
I believe you received from Pop. 

T suggest that you do Uncle the courtesy of 
writing to him at 16 Lincoln Street, Jerusalem, 

Yours, 

Norman 
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